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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The Royal Literary Fund Bridge: Academic Writing Workshop 

The English department are pleased to inform you that we have managed to secure a number of places 
for the Royal Literary Fund Bridge’s Academic Writing Workshop. This workshop is aimed at developing 
academic writing skills that students will require at university and aims to support students making the 
transition from Secondary education to Higher Education. The course takes place between 10.15am and 
3pm on Wednesday the 2nd October at the National Library of Scotland in Edinburgh. 

A minibus and a staff car have been arranged to transport the pupils to and from Edinburgh. The 
transport will leave the school at 7.30am and return at approximately 5.30pm. Pupils will have time for 
lunch, which can be bought at the library café or brought with them. As we will return after the school day 
ends, you will need to make your own transport arrangements for your child’s return home. We will be 
able to drop pupils off at Birnam, Ballinluig or Grandtully on the way back to Aberfeldy please email 
breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk if your child requires to be dropped off at one of these locations. 

The cost of the course is funded by the Royal Literary Fund. We are asking for a donation of £6.00 to 
cover the cost of transport to and from the venue, Payments can be made via ParentPay. 

If you agree to your child taking part in this trip, please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk or call the school 
office on 01887 822300. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr C Milne 

Principal Teacher of English 
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